
 SEPAC SPRING 
SOCIAl

H O W E L L  T O W N S H I P  S C H O O L S  

S P E C I A L  E D U C A T I O N  P A R E N T  A D V I S O R Y

C O U N C I L  P R E S E N T S . . .

Tuesday, March 23rd

6:30 PM via Zoom 

PLEASE EMAIL AKAZANJIAN@HOWELL.K12.NJ.US TO RSVP

Are you interested in getting involved with our Special

Education Parent Advisory Council?

Please join us for the SEPAC Spring Social to

discuss upcoming events, planning for future

meetings, and opportunities for SEPAC parent

liaisons. 


